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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Chile and thanks for the presentation of the national report.

We positively assess the steps taken by Chile aimed at implementation of the recommendations received during the previous cycle.

We commend Chile for the progress made towards advancing inclusive education, including by establishing a new school admission system for ensuring equal opportunities. 

Georgia also welcomes Chile’s active cooperation with human rights mechanisms, manifested through hosting country visits by Special Rapporteurs. 

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to Chile:

· To proceed with the endeavors aimed at upholding and safeguarding the rights of children, particularly those under institutional care;
· Continue the efforts towards ensuring equal access to education, with a particular focus on rural areas;

With this in mind, we wish the delegation of Chile a successful review.

